You Are Invited...

Please join me for a brief discussion on how our school district has
complied with the New Jersey Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights (ABR) over the
2013-2014 academic year.

WHEN: Wednesday June 11, 2014 at 10:30 am
WHERE: Port Colden School Library

| will be reviewing the NJ Department of Education Core Elements
regarding Harassment, Intimidation and Bullying (HIB) and will be
providing time for discussion, questions and feedback from our
community.

If you are unable to attend, but would like to speak with me about our
district’s No-Bully policy, please call or email me any time...

Thank You,
Deb Tierney

School Counselor
HIB Coordinator



